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Bristol Fire

Department

Inter Office Memorandum

To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

ccC: File

%26 HY € RV SI0l

Date: January 10, 2025

Re: New Fire Police Member Recommendation, February 18 Council Meeting

The Board of Engineers are recommending the following member for appointment to fire-police
for the term February 18, 2025- December 31, 2025:

Luis Medeiros
15 Gray St.
Bristol, RI 02809

Please forward to the Town Council for their consideration.



